
 
 

Golf Club Committee 
Minutes of Committee Meeting 

Held on Tuesday 2nd August 2022 
 

IN ATTENDANCE    

Martin Brebner   Captain  
Sue Eggleton   Vice Captain 
Don McIntosh   Treasurer 
Phil Burnham 
Ian Howick   
Mark Jacob  
Ammar Grewal 
David Stringer  
Sean Graham  Foxhills 

 
APOLOGIES 

Anne Sharp 
Mike Wraight   Handicaps  
Sarah Hoesli   Handicaps 
 

MINUTES OF PREVIOUS MEETING 

The minutes of the previous meeting were tabled by the captain, proposed by Mark Jacob and seconded by 
David Stringer. They were accepted unanimously as a true record of the meeting. 
 

MATTERS ARISING 

There were no matters arising 

 

CAPTAINS REPORT AND BUSINESS   

Ian Hayton Trophy 

The match against Farleigh was drawn 3-3 and Farleigh retained the trophy. 

Captains Day 

Captain’s Day is very well subscribed with 112 players booked on the Bernard Hunt Course. 

AGM 

Next years Committee was discussed and all present agreed to continue for a further year. For the record, Don 
has completed 3 years, David 1 year, Mark 1 year, Phil 3 years, Sue 4 years, Ian 3 years and Ammar 4 years. 

Google Drive 

The Captain reported that all the Committees historic files have been put on the Google Drive under the account 
foxhillscommittee@gmail.com, including agenda and minutes of the meetings. 
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Payment of competition prizes etc 

It was agreed that Don would transfer money for prizes etc directly to Foxhills bank account so they can add 
money to winners cards. 

Fixture List 

Sue agreed to prepare a draft of next years fixture list and send to Sean. 

 

FOXHILLS MANAGEMENT REPORT 

Sean reported on the following, 

Course Maintenance 

Course maintenance on Bernard Hunt , including hollow tines is being carried out now and Longcross will start 
at the end of September after the PGA cup. 

Golf Services Staff 

Golf Services are actively looking for a replacement for Ella as well as other key positions. The Pro-Shop email 
account has been temporarily closed while there are staff shortages.  

Course Condition 

Feedback from members has been positive. 

Range 

New range balls have arrived and the opening hours have been extended to 7am until late. 

Divot Bags 

Ammar asked about the latest position regarding divot bags and Sean confirmed a new supply will be ordered. 

PGA Cup 

Preparations for PGA Cup are ongoing. 

 

EXTERNAL MATCHES 

Ammar confirmed he had sent an email to members updating them regarding external matches. Sue reminded 
the Committee that the applications for some Surrey Ladies Competitions were pending, waiting on the decision 
regarding visitors after September. 

 

TREASURERS REPORT 

Don reported that the draft accounts show a loss of £2500 which is in line with the strategy agreed last year.  

 

HANDICAP SECRETARIES REPORT 

There was nothing to report 

 

ANY OTHER BUSINESS 

Don asked Sean for an update on the pipeline and Sean reported the situation had not changed. David 
mentioned the limited offering of matches for the higher handicap player and there was a general discussion 
around the subject. 

 

NEXT MEETING  

Tuesday 6th September 2022, 7.30pm in the Manor House Board Room 
  


